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Submitter Comments:

| do not believe anyone holding a lease on any Queensland Island should be able to disrupt or
interrupt the activities of permanent residents of said islands. They should not have the ability to
close down or restrict access to long standing community facilities such as wharves or airfields, other
than for temporary restrictions for upgrades or improvements to those facilities. They should not be
permitted to interfere with native bush and landscape without specific permission from the
Queensland Government or local Council.

Submitter Recommendations:
A full and detailed plan must be submitted and approved by Government before any development
and/or construction can be made on the islands.



